
important and urgent activities. He called for careful observance
of priorities, sound administrative and budgetary practices, and
economies of operation wherever possible. He drew attention to
evidence of diffusion of funds and effort over too many programmes
and services, and recommended specific economies in the estimates.

The Canadian Delegation was particularly critical of the
appropriations for the Department of Public Information. The
Secretary-General had submitted estimates of $2,677,400 for the
Department itself, $96,700 for the Geneva Information Centre,
$934,000 for other information centres, and $300,000 for the Depart-
ment's publications. In its report to the Assembly, the Advisory
Committee had pointed out that these amounts constituted a con-
siderable increase over the 1951 budget, despite the fact that the
previous session of the Assembly had requested "substantial econo-
mies" in the 1952 information programme'. The Advisory Com-
mittee recommended reductions totalling $218,400. After con-
siderable debate, the Fifth Committee decided to recommend ap-
proval of the estimates of the Department of Public Information
at this reduced figure. At the same time, a special committee of 11
members, under the Canadian chairman of the Fifth Committee,
was set up to review the principles underlying the public informa-
tion work of the United Nations and to give guidance to the
Secretary-General for the framinz of his budvet estimates for 1953.
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